
HCARES MEETING NOTES 10/3/98 
 
• The meeting was opened at 9:03 AM 
• Next meeting will be a Fox Hunt: 

• Meeting will start at 9:00 AM 
• Fox Hunt will start at 9:30 AM 

• Nominations from the floor were made for the club officers. 
• President 

• Erik Eilers – KG9OP 
• Arnal Cook – N9AKX 

• Vice President 
• Brett Overmyer – KB9RXR 
• Frank Keinast – KG9NZ 

• Secretary 
• Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

• Treasurer 
• Jane Wasmuth – N9PIQ 

• Discussed Traffic training, arrangements will be made to offer this program. 
• We will have a FoxHunt for the next meeting (November). 

• We want to condense the search area 
• More hunts that are shorter 

• Discussed repairing the club repeater on 145.17 MHz.  We are still looking for the driver tubes.  Russ 
Simpson, WA0JTL, will look into this.  

• Frank Keinast, KG9NZ, said that he will give a presentation on microprocessors used in Ham Radio projects. 
• National Weather Service Training 

• Bob Hendricks, N9XNO, made arrangements for Weather Spotter training for our meeting on the first 
Saturday in March at the Police Station.  Dave Tucek will be the presenter. 

• It was suggested that we schedule a meeting to take a tour of the National Weather Service weather station. 
• The Larry Fawbush award needs to be addressed by the Nomination committee for the next meeting. 
• Par Gillim, WD9DLA, stated that he has a bus that the club could have and be converted into a mobile 

communications center.  He suggested giving it to Emergency Management. A discussion was carried out on 
this issue and the club decided that it could not afford to maintain a vehicle. 

• Bill Akin, K9YDO, suggested that Eric Eilers, KG9OP, give a demo of his tracking system for Windtrax with 
APRS.  It was also suggested that we have an APRS presentation meeting. 

• John Wasmuth, AA9KB, was not present, but the Red Cross Food Drive issue was brought up for discussion. 
• It was suggested that the Net Control script be modified.  It was suggested that we have a formal check out at 

the end of the net and also to end the net early before the taped sessions to improve performance of the net.  In 
this way those not wishing to listen to the tapes, could leave without having to check out. 

 
 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 
 


